
START & FINISH AT PACIFIC RIM PLAZA!

HOLIDAY
FUN RUN

PORTOFEVERETT.COM/HOLIDAYONTHEBAY5K

The Port of Everett and Snohomish Running Company are partnering once 
again to produce the second annual Holiday on the Bay 5K.

This wintertime run event will take place Sunday, Dec. 8, extending the 
community fun of the Port’s annual Holiday on the Bay festival held the first 

Saturday in December.

SCAN THE QR CODE TO 
REGISTER TODAY!

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2024


